
From: Luke Fisher
To: Lori Barlow
Subject: Impact of painted hills development on MY family
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 10:26:32 AM

Hi Lori,

Please take the time to read my wife’s email below. We hope you’ll take our concerns into
Consideration.

Thanks,
Luke Fisher

Sent from my iPhone

> On Nov 15, 2018, at 4:32 PM, Holly <hollyfisher1444@aol.com> wrote:
>
> Lori,
>
> I am writing with hopes that you will hear how concerned I am about the impacted of the painted hills golf course
development on my family’s way of life. We own property at 5011 S Dishman Mica. I have grave concerns about
the effects of the proposed drastic changes to the local geography. How will this affect our well? How will this
affect our sewer system? How will this affect our flooding? We deal with flooding issues every year. I’m terrified
this development will make those worse. And heaven forbid water begins to enter our buildings. Then what? How
will this development affect my daughters school? Will it become over crowded? How will this development affect
local wildlife? We regularly see moose, deer, hawks and a variety of other creatures who are already running out of
green space. How will this affect our roads?
>
> You can’t assure my family that we won’t be negatively impacted by this proposal. In fact, I’m sure your office
doesn’t need me to point out these concerns as you know what’s likely to happen if this development is put in. But
have you taken the time to think about the impact this will have on MY family? Probably not. Please hear our
concerns and put yourself in our shoes.
>
> Your neighbor,
> Holly Fisher
>
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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